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I oppose HB 3075 as it is a clear infringement on the rights of Oregonians. The bill 

will only serve to punish law abiding owners of firearms.  It will have no effect on 

criminals.  Firearms are a fundamental right of Americans like speech, equal 

protection and search and seizure.  There are already adequate safeguards in place 

to protect the public from lawful gun purchasers. This law is unconstitutional and will 

eventually end up overturned by the Supreme Court.  


